
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 

              

 
 
   

 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
Update and Possible Action  
 
DISCUSSION 
Veterans Park is under construction the following items are being improved; 

1. 4 Tables are being replaced with 4 New ADA Accessible Picnic Tables 
2. Trees with diseases and pests are being removed and replaced with 5 new Jacaranda 

Trees 
3.  Park sign will be improved with new flagstone style sign 
4. All lighting will be replaced with new LED fixtures and bulbs 

 
Construction is underway and is expected to be completed within 4 to 6 weeks, which will be 
prior to Memorial Day Event.    
 
 
Update on status of special event to be provided by Vice Chair Grant. 
 

DATE:  March 8, 2017 

TITLE: Memorial Day Event  

Prepared by: Daniel Porras P.E. Acting Community Development 
Director 
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